
 

Memo                

 

 

 

To: Dr. Karla Guseman 

 

CC: Board of Education 

 

From:  Dr. Ilandus Hampton 

 

Date:  March 16, 2020 

 

Re: Renovation of Joliet West Gymnasium Floor 

  

 

 

Bids for the Joliet West gymnasium floor were submitted to Sourcwell, a State and Local 

approved purchasing cooperative, Sports floors, and Conso Floors.  We received one bid, Kiefer 

U.S.A.  Due to the unforeseen condition of the existing slab, floor settling, and unforeseen 

conditions, the administration is recommending Option 2: The RetroFlex Flooring, in addition to 

the Graphics Package, for a total of $370,410.00.  Renovations are scheduled to begin at the end 

of the school year, and completion by the end of August.   

 

The administration recommends the Board of Education approve Kiefer U.S.A., as the contractor 

for Renovations of Joliet West Gymnasium Floor in the amount of $370,410.00.    

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience. 

 

Thank you.  
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